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RESIDENTIAL SACRAMENTO, CA 95815

March 7, 2025 RECEIVED
Tree Removal at 5 Forest Glen Street MAR 7 2025

CITY CLERK

To whom it may concern,

We are asking to appeal the decision to deny the removal of the liquid amber tree at 5 Forest Glen Street.
This tree has caused extensive damage to the road, the plumbing underground, the walkway and the
street. It has poor form and is growing over a high traffic area, which puts everyone who uses the road at
risk. We are also unable to make the necessary repairs to the plumbing located directly beneath this tree.
No mitigation will counteract the root growth of these trees, nor eliminate the hazard this tree presents.
For these reasons, we believe this tree poses a significant hazard to the home, the occupants of the
home, and the public.

Respectfully,

Darcie Alexander
Community Manager
Forest Glen / 300 Granada






